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Detroit - The leader of the pro-White National Socialist Movement (NSM – NSM88.ORG) today 

revealed the organization's winter 'street action' is going to be held on October, 28th instead of November. 

Additionally, the event will be held in Murfreesboro as well as Shelbyville, Tennessee. The NSM will be joined 

by other member organizations of the Nationalist Front, including League of the South and the Traditionalist

Workers Party.

“When we look at events going on in this region and the rest of our country, you have got to wonder 

why President Trump is still having to repair the third-world immigration disaster created by the Obama 

administration,” explains Jeff Schoep, Commander of the NSM. While decidedly fighting for increased 

awareness of and for white rights, the National Socialist Movement has continued to monitor the actions of 

immigrants coming to America and Westernized countries, especially during the past decade, and how these 

actions negatively impact white people.

###

The National Socialist Movement is a pro-White political and Civil Rights organization
based out of Detroit, MI


